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From the Headteacher            21st  June 2019 
We still haven’t seen very much of summer yet, and today is the Summer Solstice! 
It isn’t looking very good on the weather forecast for Sports’ Day on Tuesday- 
we’re due to have sunshine all week except Tuesday where there is now a Yellow 
Warning for thunderstorms! I will check again on Monday, and if the forecast is 
still for thunderstorms, will make the decision whether to go ahead or not by the 
end of the school day. If Sports’ Day does need to be cancelled, we will 
automatically plan for it to happen on our reserve date of 2nd July. 
It was lovely to see those parents who attended our transition meetings- the final 
transition meeting will be the Year 1 to Year 2 meeting next Tuesday evening at 
7:30pm.  
Congratulations to our hardworking PTA for reaching £10000 raised! Well done! 
Finally, we are asking for donations of brightly coloured or white masonry paint 
for the Sensory garden, with a view to painting the tyres that will eventually be 
                                             part of our eco-brick wall. Please also keep donating your 
                                             eco-bricks. If anyone has any experience or expertise in  
                                             building or mixing daub and is willing to volunteer some 
                                             time to help us build our first eco-brick wall, please 
                                             contact the school office. 
 
                                                                                                        Have a lovely weekend!                                                        
                                                                                                              Michelle Masters 

Diary Dates 
June 

25th  Sports Day 

25th  Year 1 to Year 2 
transition 
meeting 

26th  2nd Transition 
Day 

27th  Class 
Photographs 

28th  Non-Uniform 
Day 

July 

2nd  Reserve Sports 
Day 
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Donations Needed 
Thank you all for your 
very generous 
donations-  
We are now looking 
for donations of white, 
or brightly coloured 
masonry paint for our 
sensory garden. Please 
bring any donations to 
the school office. 
Thank you so much! 
We are always in need 
of Volunteers who can 
commit to a regular slot 
in a particular class or 
year group- if you can 
commit to helping, 
please contact Mrs 
Leary in the school 
office. 

Summer is coming! 
Mornings can still be 
chilly, so be sure to bring 
a jumper and coat, as well 
as a hat for later on in the 
day! Remember to put 
sunscreen on your child 
before school. 

Non Uniform day 28th June 
After the success of the coloured hampers at the spring disco raffle we are very 
excited to be doing them again for the summer disco. Children can wear their own 
clothes to school in exchange for a coloured donation for the hampers, classes and 
colours are listed below. Thank you  
Badgers – Yellow                 Squirrels – Purple              Owls - Green 
Rabbits – Pink                      Otters-  Blue                       Hedgehogs – Orange 
                                                                                             
Sports day 
The PTA will be selling hot & cold refreshments on sports day so please bring some 
pennies along and enjoy a cuppa whilst cheering on your little people. So we all get a 
chance to wave and shout from the sidelines, if you would like to volunteer on the 
refreshment stall whilst your child is at their rest stop we would really appreciate any 
help. Thank you 
  
Dementia Cake sale total 
With your help we raised £257.10 at the Dementia Cake sale. A big thank you from 
Mrs Smith, Mrs Davies, all the staff and pta. 
  
WE HAVE RAISED £10,000 SO FAR THIS YEAR, A RECORD BREAKING AMOUNT! 
YOU GUYS ARE AMAZING! 

From the PTA 
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June 
25th Sports’ Day 
25th Year 1 to Year 2 Transition Parents’ Evening 
26th Second Transition Day- all children move to their new year groups for the day 
27th Class Photographs 
28th Non-uniform day 
July  
2nd Reserve Sports’ Day 
4th Year 2 transition day (all other year groups attend school as normal) 
4th Year 1 Wellington Country Park Visit 
5th EYFS Bucklebury Farm Visit 
8th Mini Beast Week 
11th Year 2 Beale Park Visit 
12th Year 1 Family Coffee Morning 
12th Mini Beast Activity Day 
12th Ugly Bug Ball- PTA Summer Disco from 6pm til 8pm 
19th NSPCC Charity Day- children can wear non-uniform in return for a £1 donation to the NSPCC. 
19th Year R Family Coffee Morning 
22nd Leavers’ Breakfast 
23rd Leavers’ Assembly 
23rd End of Year  

Summer Term Checklist 
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Tuesday 25th June at 9:30am on the Junior School Field 


